Mrs. John McCulloch, F.W.1.O.
Secretary in 1949 and Secre-
tary for the first Officers’
Conference.

The Anniversary — The 1973 Conference 1
the twenty-fifth, and to mark the anniversary,
Mrs. R. J. Futcher, president in the 1947-1950
period, who initiated the Conference, and Mrs.
John McCullough, Secretary at that time, were
invited to attend. Mrs. McCullough was pres-
ent for the opening sessions and warmly wel-
comed.

Mrs. Futcher was unable to attend but a
speech prepared by her was read by Mrs.
Noblitt.

It was discovered that seven of the 1973
delegates had also attended the 1948 Confer-
ence. Among them was Mrs. Cridwyn Lee of
Sudbury, a Provincial Board Director.

SUMMER 1973

THE FIRST OFFICERY CONFERENCE
MAY 5 and 6, 1949
By Mrs. J. R. Futcher
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